
NOTICE
Dear Valued Customers and Partners,

We would like to bring to your attention that a company that calls itself 
Am-Investment Group Berhad, Am-Investment Group Ltd and 
Am-Invesment, which are names that are similar to AmInvest and 
AmInvestment Bank Berhad, is promoting some investment funds 
online that also contains the logos of Private Pension Administrator 
Malaysia (“PPA”), Bank Negara Malaysia (“BNM”) and Amanah Saham 
Bumiputera (“ASB”). We would like to notify you that we are not in any 
way associated with this company and to the best of our knowledge, this 
company is not authorised to use such logos. 

Please do note that unauthorised use of our Group’s names or corporate 
logos is not allowed, and we urge you to be cautious when you come 
across any such materials associated with our brands.

Please check the Securities Commission (“SC”) Investor Alert list before 
making any investment, when in doubt.


